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Editors’ note: Passing the torch

It has been five years since Politics and Religion was launched and our
terms as editors of the journal end with this issue. We are gratified that
the journal has attained a global presence, attracting submissions from
scholars on four continents. The subjects treated in the pages of this
journal have been diverse, with articles grounded, among other things,
in election studies, survey analysis, political philosophy, and feminist
theory, as well as articles treating religion and politics not merely in the
United States and Canada, but also in Europe, Asia, the Middle East,
and elsewhere.

We take this opportunity to acknowledge the hard work and team spirit
of our book review editors, Laura Olson and Andrew Murphy, as well as
the consistent professionalism of Steven Price and others at Cambridge
University Press. We are also grateful to the Associate Editors, the dedi-
cated members of the editorial board, and all those scholars who took
time out of their busy schedules to review manuscripts in their areas of
specialization.

Beginning with the August 2012 issue, Politics and Religion will be
edited by Paul Djupe (Denison University) and Angelia Wilson
(University of Manchester). We are pleased to leave the journal in such
good hands, and we wish them much success.

Submissions for the journal should henceforth be sent to Paul Djupe at
djupe @denison.edu and to Angelia Wilson at gelia.r.wilson@manchester.
ac.uk.

Sabrina P. Ramet

Ted G. Jelen
(co-editors)
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